
 

 

 

 

 

ALERT: GET READY FOR THE BEST SCHOOL DAY EVER! 

Hi Parramatta North Public School families, 

We are holding School Fun Run’s Crazy Colour Day this year. We will be raising much needed 

funds in the lead up to our event for a giant-sized outdoor LED (movie) screen with a target 

of $20,000, so we’re asking all families to pitch in! 

We are super excited to announce that we will be holding our event on Thursday, 26th 

September at the school! 

What is the School Fun Run? 

It is an online fundraising program, where all families go home and create their own online 

profile. You then choose your target prizes and work towards hitting your target!  In your 

profile you will have a unique cyber safe link to share with your family and friends to donate 

to get you close to your target. 

What do we need you to do? 

All we need you to do this week is create an online profile at funrun.com.au. The class with 

the most profiles by Friday 30 August will all get an icy pole!  

This is an inclusive fundraiser we would love you to be a part of! If you would like to come 

down and watch your kids run, we would love to see you there!  

Thank you all in advance, 

Your 2024 P&C Committee  

26 August 2024 

 

http://www.funrun.com.au/

